
WRITING GOOD EMPLOYEE PERFORMANCE REVIEWS

Here's how to write effective performance reviews for your employees.

The results demonstrated that in the most effective teams there were nearly six positive comments for every
negative one. Performance Review: Examples and Tips 8 Writing employee reviews: Steer clear of two
common errors Say you manage a year-old employee whose productivity drops over the year. Use Business
Management Daily's practical advice for writing employee reviews and conducting performance evaluations.
Identify Goals that Were Achieved or Exceeded The next section of my evaluations discusses how the
employee succeeded in terms of his or her goals and objectives. Many managers often mistake circumstantial
challenges for performance gaps. Incorporating phrases such as "provides support during periods of
organizational change" carry weight with your employee. Performance appraisals are often dreaded by
managers because they feel the burden is on them to provide the materials for the conversation around the
performance meeting. The employee then has a supposed proof that the real reason for the firing was
something else, maybe something illegal. Through regular check-ins, you can ensure the end of year
performance review contains no surprises. Return to Table of Contents Quarterly performance review
examples Quarterly reviews are important because they provide multiple opportunities for employees to
receive helpful feedback on how to improve as the year progresses. While performance reviews typically
happen once or twice a year, feedback should not be limited to that short period of time. Choose from your
brand colors or pre-set template colors. Bailey , professor of leadership at the George Washington University
School of Business, encouraged being truthfully but not brutally honest with workers. Emphasize potential.
Click any text box to change the words or the font. The benefit of doing self-assessments have caused them to
become a common part of the employee review throughout many companies. To help you get started, here is
the model I follow when writing my annual performance evaluations of my employees: 1. But even in such a
program, you still need to know what to say and how to say it. Assume that most employees want to do the
right thing. Be honest. It has the potential to highlight what is and isn't working, identifying areas for growth
and planning for the future. By giving feedback in this manner, managers are making it much more likely that
the person will heed the advice as it is shows a desire to support growth, rather than solely giving negative
feedback. Involve them in setting goals. You can reach her on Twitter or by email. Drag and drop it onto the
canvas.


